

Reference: CMU17-4692

6 March 2017

Mr Hans Stephens stephens1510@optusnet.com.au

Dear Mr Stephens

On behalf of the Premier I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence regarding signs erected by Roads and Maritime Services.

The Minister for Roads, Maritime and Freight has portfolio responsibility for this issue and I have urgently forwarded a copy of your correspondence for the Minister's information and consideration.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact the Office of Minister Melinda Pavey on (02) 8574 7300.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier.

Yours sincerely

M. Monahan

Director, Briefings and Correspondence Unit